
 

HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA 
KUALA LUMPUR 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

In continuation of earlier public notices regarding shifting of High 

Commission to Level 1, Wisma HRIH Lotus, 442, Jalan Pahang, Setapak, 

53000 Kuala Lumpur, it is informed that normal Visa/Consular services are 

fully functional at the new location.  

 

For Indian workers-related assistance, Pravasi Bharatiya Sahayata 

Kendra at Level 20, Menara 1 Mont Kiara, will continue to operate till further 

notice.  

 

*** 
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